
Hello   COYBSA   Families,  
 
We   hope   this   message   finds   you   all   in   good   health.   
 
As   we   have   said   in   previous   correspondence   we   are   in   constant   contact   with   the   County   of   LA,  
City   of   Covina,   and   Charter   Oak   Unified   School   District   about   dates   when   we   can   move   forward  
with   our   2020   season.   Unfortunately,   they   continue   to   push   back   dates   and   the   earliest   we   could  
possibly   be   back   is   the   middle   of   July.  
 
The   Board   met   on   Thursday,   June   18,   2020   &   June   25th,   2020   to   review   and   discuss   many  
options   as   to   what   a   2020   season   would   look   like   considering   survey,   dates,   and   additional  
safety   regulations.   A   vote   was   conducted   to   determine   the   cancellation   of   the   2020   season.   
 
It   is   with   a   heavy   heart   that   we   must   inform   you   COYBSA’s   2020   Spring   Season   will   no   longer  
continue.   
 
COYBSA   will   be   giving   players   a   partial   registration   refund.   $70   will   be   returned   for   each   of   our  
474   registered   players.   Snack   bar   deposit   will   be   included   in   the   $70   refund.   Those   that   have  
already   received   your   $50   Snack   bar   deposit   back   during   the   season   will   receive   the   remaining  
$20.   
 
The   refund   checks   will   go   out   in   waves   starting   July   15 th    and   will   be   mailed   out   to   the   address  
we   have   on   file   for   registration.   
 
We   are   hoping   to   have   a   Winterball   season   in   October   and   November,   but   this   is   also   based   on  
availability.   Please   keep   a   look   out   via   email,   website,   and   social   media   to   look   for   it.   
 
We   truly   appreciate   your   patience   and   understanding   throughout   this   time.   
 
Sincerely,  
  
Jennifer   Lopez  
COYBSA   President  
 


